
1. Should play be suspended due to 
 inclement weather, the session will be   
 cancelled unequivocally. Golfers have
 to leave the Clubhouse to avoid 
 overcrowding and prolonged close   
 contact with one another. No refunds,   
 rain checks and discount vouchers will   
 be given.

2. All buggies have 
 been fitted with a
 divider to separate
 the 2 golfers sitting
 in the same buggy.
 Drive carefully and ensure that the    
 driver  does not switch seats with the 
 passenger. The buggies are cleaned   
 and disinfected after every round.

 3. Tee time intervals have
 increased  to 10 minutes
 instead of the current 7 minutes.

4. There is no need to take out the   
 flagstick when putting. The pin flags  
 are left in the holes as a reference point  
 for you to know the pin positions.

5. Bunker rakes and mini pin flags on the  
 practice greens have been removed   
 to reduce contact. You can smooth 
 out bunkers using your feet or club. 

To safeguard the interests of all golfers and staff, the following
safety measures will be put in place until further notice after
OCC reopens in Phase 2.

GOLFING After OCC
Reopens in Phase 2

Measures
Safety

6. The Club has improvised a touch-free  
 golf ball retrieval system, which is 
 designed to eliminate the need to stretch  
 your hands into the pin cup to retrieve  
 your golf balls.

7. The Club has implemented a "Play  
 and Leave" policy in accordance with  
 SGA guidelines. Hence, all locker and 
 changing rooms will not be open.
 Please shower at home after golfing.  
 Do not linger around in the Club.

8. Driving Range bays are open for 
 members and students of golf 
 professionals conducting lessons  
 only, till further notice. Alternate bays  
 will be used at the Driving Range.

9. Safe distancing measures will continue  
 to be in place.



1. Should play be suspended due to 
 inclement weather, the session will be   
 cancelled unequivocally. Golfers have
 to leave the Clubhouse to avoid 
 overcrowding and prolonged close   
 contact with one another. No refunds,   
 rain checks and discount vouchers will   
 be given.

2. All buggies have 
 been fitted with a
 divider to separate
 the 2 golfers sitting
 in the same buggy.
 Drive carefully and ensure that the    
 driver  does not switch seats with the 
 passenger. The buggies are cleaned   
 and disinfected after every round.

 3. Tee time intervals have
 increased  to 10 minutes
 instead of the current 7 minutes.

4. There is no need to take out the   
 flagstick when putting. The pin flags  
 are left in the holes as a reference point  
 for you to know the pin positions.

5. Bunker rakes and mini pin flags on the  
 practice greens have been removed   
 to reduce contact. You can smooth 
 out bunkers using your feet or club. 

Golfers
Reminder for

Seek medical assistance
immediately if you are
feeling unwell. DO NOT

expose yourself to the public.

Observe good personal
hygiene practices like frequent

washing of hands with soap
or using hand sanitisers.

• Do not share your personal belongings.
 Pick up your own golf balls and handle your own scorecard.

• Do not play if you are not feeling well.

Bring hand sanitisers &
wet wipes along when you golf.

Hand sanitisers can also
be found at the Golf Reception. 

No congregating,
no handshaking 

or any other form of physical
contact with others.

Observe social
distancing at all times.

Maintain a minimum distance
of 2 metres from others.

2 M

Please play your part by
being socially responsible!

Wear face masks throughout
your rounds of golf. You are

also encouraged to keep
your gloves on at all times.
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